[bookmark: _GoBack]Minutes, Budget Transparency Committee Meeting
October 31, 2018, 2-3 p.m.

Present:  Gloria Delaney-Barmann, Betsy Perabo, Stacey Macchi 
Absent:  Susan Czechowski, Khaled Zbeeb

1) Betsy gave an overview of her meeting with the Provost and the Senate Executive Committee on October 30.  (Minutes of this meeting can be found in the Senate packet for the November 6 meeting.)  The committee agreed that it was important to continue to press the administration for explanation on the procedures through which the June 2018 layoffs occurred, their budgetary implications, and the costs of realignment.

The committee discussed the possibility discussed during the Oct. 30 meeting that Interim Provost Neumann might meet with Betsy to discuss the layoff procedures department by department, but with the understanding that this information would not be made public.  The committee members decided that this was antithetical to the 

2) Betsy presented information from the Senate Executive Committee with regard to the creation of Policies and Procedures for the BTC, and the committee reviewed models provided by Senate Recording Secretary Annette Hamm from other Senate committees.  Stacey agreed to draft Policies and Procedures and send them to BTC members.

3) A meeting with Budget Director Letisha Trepac has been set for Friday, December 7, from 12:30-2 p.m.  All BTC members are encouraged to attend, and we will consider what issues to raise and send questions to Letisha in advance.

4)  The next meeting was set for Monday, November 12, from 1-2 pm.  

